
State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
2300 N. Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Drive 
Milwaukee WI 53212-3128 

December 19, 2018 

Mr. Jon Spigel 
Miller Compressing Company 
1640 West Bruce Street 
Milwaukee, WI 53204 

Scott Walker, Governor 
Daniel L. Meyer, Secretary 

Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 

RE: Groundwater Sampling Report and No Further Action Request 
Burnham Canal, Milwaukee, WI 
BRRTs# 02-41-552940 

Dear Mr. Spigel, 

The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) has received and reviewed the Groundwater 
Sampling Report and No Further Action Request (Report) prepared by OBG dated May 21 , 2018 and 
updated December 12, 2018 for the Burnham Canal Superfund Alternative Site (Site). The report documents 
groundwater sampling that was completed to characterize groundwater quality downgradient of the wire 
reclamation furnace area. 

Three monitoring wells were installed and sampled twice for dissolved copper, dissolved lead and polycyclic 
aromatic hydrocarbons (PAHs). None of the samples exceeded any current groundwater standards for the 
parameters tested. 

The DNR concurs that the site investigation for groundwater related to the wire reclamation furnace area is 
complete and that no further action related to groundwater for this Site is necessary at this time. The 
monitoring wells may be abandoned. 

If you have any questions please contact me at (414)263-8557, the above address, or 
margaret. brunette@wisconsin.gov. 

Sincerely, 

f'v'(~ ~ 
Margaret M. Brunette, P.G 
Hydrogeologist Program Coordinator 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program - Southeast Region 

cc: Mark Walter - OBG 
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